From: Craig Brooks <atlantismagicl@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 26,2021 11:27:11 AM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: Audit

Name Craig Brooks

Email atlantismagicl(@gmail.com

Phone 4809867716

Comments:

I am writing out of a large concern regarding the lack of security or competence surrounding the handling of my
ballot, and every other Maricopa voter. For me there is a disproportionate hypocrisy between the ridiculous
legislation being pushed by the Senate, and the lack of competency or security in this wholly unnecessary audit
happening at Veteran's Memorial Coliseum. The legislation being proposed and passed regards a supposed
concern regarding the lack of faith in elections. You address this with a stunt that actually diminishes faith in
Arizona elections. Doug Logan has no business touching mine (or anyone else's ballot). He has shown outsized
bias in the lie that Biden somehow lost the election. He has also shown a callous disregard for our state's
election laws. My concern for this audit is outweighed by the lack of concern by the Senate and Cyber Ninjas
for the privacy of my ballot. The audit should be stopped (as should the voting legislation being pushed). They
are both a solution in search of a problem. Signed: Concerned Independent constituent from the 5th district.
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